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COVID19 Essential Business Services Update  
 
As we continue to monitor and take necessary precautions and actions to slow the spread of 
COVID-19, the health and safety of our employees, business associates, families and 
communities remain our top priority.  
 
WMC Water Management Consultants Inc. is classified an Essential Workplace. As such, 
we remain open across the province in order to provide necessary services, supplies and 
support for the maintenance and operation of essential businesses and infrastructure that is 
responsible for the well-being and security of all our communities. 
 
We are adapting to fulfill the critical needs required by all of our customers as identified in 
ordinances issued by various levels of government and regulators. 

 
In Ontario these include: 
 

• Institutional, Residential, Commercial and Industrial  Maintenance 
o Maintenance services to maintain the essential operation of institutional, 

commercial, industrial and residential properties and buildings. 
• Construction 

o Construction work and services in the industrial, commercial, institutional and 
residential sectors. 

 
We have implemented on site restrictions at all branches across Ontario to comply with social 
distancing and other recommendations from the Government of Canada.  These precautions 
include limiting visitors to our facilities, increasing sanitation, eliminating in person meetings in 
favour of teleconferences, implementing employee safety programs including work from home 
protocols, adapting procedures to avoid non-critical contact, and implementing essential staff 
protocols for critical services and customer requirements. 
 
We will do everything possible to provide timely support and will communicate on any further 
developments. Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time.  
 
Stay safe, 
 
WMC Water Management 
 
 
 
Peter Murphy 
President 


